REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

29 May 2018

MARINA ADVISORY NO. 2018-15

Series of 2018

TO : ALL SHIPOWNERS/ OPERATORS OF PHILIPPINE
REGISTERED SHIPS, MASTERS, CREW, SHIPBUILDING
AND SHIP REPAIR ENTITIES AND ALL OTHER
CONCERNED

SUBJECT RECALL OF MARINA ADVISORY NO. 2017-26

To ensure that maritime safety rules and regulations are duly formulated,
MARINA Advisory No. 2017-26 on the “Precautionary Measures and Other
Related Safety Concerns in the Construction and Operation of RORO
Passenger Cargo Ships in the Domestic Trade” is hereby RECALLED.

This Advisory shall take effect immediately after its publication once in a newspaper
of general di{cuiaﬁori.
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